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In lieu of our regular meeting, we met at the Smith Center for the Arts for a tour and 
presentation. 
 
Announcements 
 

• The next dinner meeting will be March 20 at Dana’s. 
• Tickets are available online for our Murder Mystery Fundraiser (March 30 at 

FLX).Purchase tickets here. 
• District training is Saturday, April 13 at Canandaigua Academy.  Any member 

can attend.  There is no cost, but you do need to register.  To register, click here. 
• Darlene Trytek gave us information on the Geneva Hometown Heroes Banner 

Program.  Residents can honor their military loved one (living or deceased) with 
a tribute banner that will be affixed to posts along Exchange Street, downtown 
Geneva.  Each banner is 24” x 48” and features a photo and details about the 
individual’s military service. The banners will be displayed from May to 
November.  
Banner cost is $150. Deadline to apply is March 18, 2024. Questions call  
315-759-5028. Electronic applications can be sent to 
Geneva396Legion@gmail.com 
 

Program 
 
Susie Monagan, Director of the Smith, gave a brief presentation of events currently 
happening at the Smith. She then introduced Will Askin, who gave an interesting tour 
and background of the Smith as it celebrates its 125th anniversary. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Ruth Leo 
 
 
 

Wednesday, 
Feb.21, 2024 

Miss a meeting? Make it up 
at 
www.RotaryEClubOne.org 

Next Week: Dave Cook and 
Mary Gearan  - Video from 
Armenians visit  

https://ticketscandy.com/e/geneva-rotary-murder-mystery-4121
https://rotary7120.org/sitepage/district-training-assembly-(dta)
mailto:Geneva396Legion@gmail.com


 

 
 
Future Programs 
 
 
2/28 -  Dave Cook and Mary Gearan - Video presentation  
 
3/6 -  Open 
 
3/13  -  Gareth Evans from Habitat for Humanity Ontario County.  
 
3/20 -  Dinner meeting. Art Equinozzi induction and an additional program  
 
3/28 -  Club assembly and financial presentation  
 
 
Community Service Corner 
 

• Community Lunch Programis looking for volunteers to do another Rotary volunteer 
powered community lunch located at the Geneva Methodist Church at 340 South Main 
Street. Rich Kasulke is organizing volunteers. Please email rkasulke@rochester.rr.comor 
call Rich at (315) 408-3217 if you are interested! 
 

• Bottle & Can Drive to support Camp ONSEYAWA at Dad’s Cans at 311 Hamilton 
Street in the Town & Country Plaza organized by Linda Equinozzi. Please consider 
donating your bottles and cans and ask them to put the money towards CAMP 
ONSEYAWA! Over $100 was recently donated to Camp ONSEYAWA from our 
collective efforts. Thank you! 
 

• Red Cross Blood Donation Drive will be held at Cox Hall at Hobart & William Smith 
Colleges from 1:00 to 7:00pm on Tuesday, February 27th. If this day doesn’t work for 
you, there are many other donation dates and sites available.  You can register online at 
www.redcrossblood.org 
 

• Community Service Ideas? 
Please let me know(bobbymack315@gmail.com (315) 719-4348) if you have any new 
ideas for community service! 

 
 
 

 
Four way test: 

 “Of the things we think, say or do:” 
 

1. Is it The Truth? 
2. Is it Fair to All Concerned? 

3. Will it Build Goodwill and Better Friendships? 
4. Will it be beneficial for All Concerned? 
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